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Comments:
Dear U.S. Forest Service Official,
I'm an Idaho resident who cares deeply about the South Fork of the Salmon Drainage, which is threatened by a 
new mine proposal. I have spent many days whitewater kayaking, hiking, biking, fishing and backcountry skiing 
/ snowmobiling, in the South Fork Salmon Drainage.  I oppose the mines which I feel will threaten these 
awesome recreational resources.  Please help keep the South Fork of the Salmon drainage Wild and Free.




